
 

 

 

 

 

The Harnett County Health Department will be providing 

a vaccine clinic : 

 Thursday, September 18, 2014 

3:00-7:00 pm 
No appointments needed; Walk-in only 

 

New Rule for School Effective July 1, 2015 

 Students entering 6th grade in the fall of 2014 are required to have a Tdap booster 

 Effective July 1, 2015, all students entering 7th grade will be required to receive a 

meningococcal vaccine in addition to the Tdap. 

Therefore, it is recommended that all students entering 6th grade in the fall of 2014 

receive both Tdap and Meningococcal vaccines. 

 

 Vaccines will not be given unless the parent/legal guardian is present 

 Please bring your child’s most up to date Immunization record 

 Medicaid, NC Health Choice, BCBS, and Medcost insurances accepted.   

 Patients will other insurances will be required to pay at time of service.  Cash, personal 

check, Visa, Mastercard, and Discover accepted.   

 Uninsured children may receive vaccines at no charge.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

Harnett County Health Department                   
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd. Lillington, NC 27546 
910-893-7550 or www.harnett.org/health  

Schools require children to be up to date on 

vaccinations before enrolling or starting school in order 

to protect the health of all students.   

The Tdap vaccine is a booster recommended from ages 

10-12 to protect against three serious diseases:  tetanus, 

diphtheria, and pertussis or whooping cough. 

 


